You're Invited!

Dear Students,

We are excited to invite you to our annual Spring Festival on Friday, March 15, 2024. Join us
in the school auditorium from 3:00 PM to 6:00 PM for an afternoon filled with fun activities,
games, and prizes!

Enjoy food stalls, live performances, and a talent show featuring your fellow classmates. Bring
your friends and family to celebrate the spirit of our school!

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024 to ensure we have enough supplies for everyone.
We can't wait to see you there!
Sincerely,

The School Event Committee



